
Dear Seniors! 

The New Marlborough Council on Aging will hold their spring 

luncheon on Wednesday May 22nd at the Ladies Aide Hall in 

Southfield at 12:00 noon . Reservations are necessary and may be 

made by calling Prue at 229-8407. 

Summer trips are being planned and information will be discussed 

at this luncheon. 

Seniors are encourage to frequently review the COA part of the town 

web site. Current senior opportunities are posted there. 

We will have as our guest speaker Mrs. Judy Coughlin from Elder 

Services of Berkshire County. She had been recently appointed as 

the liaison for Elder Services and the Council on Agings. 

Also you need to remember that Town Meeting is being held on

Monday May 6th and voting will be held on Monday May 13th
•

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

Prudence Spaulding, Director of Senior Services 

Town of New Marlborough 




